
I am 100% opposed to this bill. This is a bad bill and does not give all Oregonian's the feeling of a secure and fair election, when 
elections take place. We should be focused on election integrity and voter ID versus making a path for election fraud to easily take 
place. Voters have months prior to elections, to register to vote and know when elections take place. That is the responsibility of 
each individual as a U.S. citizen, if voting is a priority to each individual, they will take the time to register prior to the current 
deadline. Again I am opposed to this bill.


